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Funding to help preserve Oregon's wildlife is desperately needed.  This bill would 

provide substantial means to the state to protect our wildlife at a time when our 

environment is under intensifying threat from climate change and the federal 

government is simply making the problem worse.  This bill is not a panacea, but it 

would enable Oregon to take proactive steps to enhance our natural world. 


